
In keeping with their efforts to develop and 
promote a closer relationship with the O’Hara 
Township Council and management teams, RIDC 
Alliance Board members have been making 
regular appearances at Township offices. 
Members Dean Genge, Dr. Ray Voller, John Kight, 
and Jeff Petti have attended O’Hara Township 
Council workshop and regular meetings, and 
other Board members are slated to be present in 
the upcoming weeks and months.  
 
The Alliance hosted members of Council and 
Township Manager Julie Jakubec for a breakfast 
meet and greet  back in August, and since then 
has maintained open and frequent lines of 
communication with the Township regarding 
traffic and safety concerns, litter, and other Park 
issues. The Board will continue to act as liaison  
with government to resolve any new or 
outstanding concerns within  the Park.  
 
In the following months, the Board also intends to 
work closely with Township leadership, the police 
force, and other first responders to develop and 
implement a disaster-related and emergency 
contingency plan.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are aware of any safety, logistical, or 
transportation issues, please contact the RIDC 
Alliance Board through their website or Facebook 
page, or reach out to a Board Member to directly 
express your concerns.  

 
 
 

If you enjoy that lunchtime walk around the 
loop, you’ll be thrilled by this! A preliminary 
review of the proposed O’ Hara Township 
budget shows RIDC Park will receive funds to 
extend the walking trail within the Park roughly 
20 feet.  The RIDC Alliance Board will continue 
to work with  Council Members to develop and 
enhance the trail, with a direct focus on the 
safety and welfare of Park walkers. 
 
Additionally, new trash receptacles have been 
added to bus stops within the park following a 
request from the RIDC Alliance Board. Let’s 
continue to work together to keep the Park’s 
aesthetic pleasing and clean! 
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We Invite Your Feedback! 

Did you see? 

RIDC Park residents officially have a new  lunch 
venue. The Blue Elephant Café is now open! 
Stop in at 150 Gamma Drive to try some of 
their fabulous coffee and unique sandwiches.  
Or, check out their website,  
 
http://blue-elephant-cafe.business.site/  

Alliance Board Works Closely  
With Council Members 

Great News for RIDC Park! 
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Upcoming Events 

We are looking for content! If you would like to 
see your company’s news, events, or article 

featured in the RIDC Business Alliance 
Newsletter, please contact Alyssa Pistininzi at: 

 
 apistininzi@shbellco.com. 

 

 NO EVENTS TO DISPLAY 
 

Stay Warm!  
 
 

 
 
 

RIDC ALLIANCE DEBUTS NEW WEBSITE 
 

The RIDC Business Alliance Board recently 
revealed their newly redesigned website, 

which has been updated to project a more 
modern and contemporary feel. Check it out 

at: www.ridcalliance.com 

 

About the RIDC Business Alliance 
The RIDC Business Alliance is comprised of business leaders and representatives from 
O’Hara Township’s RIDC Park. Through one unified voice, the Alliance promotes business 
development by building relationships, networking, and striving for a clean, aesthetically 
pleasing, and healthy work environment within the suburban Pittsburgh park. The RIDC 
Business Alliance is a non-profit, non-political, non-sectarian organization. Please visit our 
site at www.ridcalliance.com.  

Thursday, May 17th : Spring E-Cycle event 
 
Thursday, June 7th : Food Truck Frenzy! 
 
Thursday, September 13th : Food Truck 
Frenzy! 

Save the Dates! 

We Are Looking for New Members! 

The RIDC Alliance Board welcomes residents 
of the park to serve on its volunteer board as 
a member, or contribute their talents on a 
committee. New faces bring new ideas and 
new perspectives! If you’re interested in 
participating, please contact Martha Graham 
at:  

mgraham@massaroproperties.com  
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